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Public Citizen Concern 

I am writing to ask that you table item 9d: the proposed $3,000,000 grant to Port San 
Luis Harbor District for yet another feasibility study of an Offshore Wind Operations and 
Maintenance port. A previous feasibility study was already granted ($1,000,000) in 
September 2024 by the County of SLO and the consultants were given an extension 
until June 2026 yet NONE of the results have been shared with the public! Many of us 
have spoken about this at the Harbor Commissioners meetings and the Community 
Meetings in Avila, asking that the results of the studies be made public yet we've 
received NO response! We feel it would be prudent to learn about the results of the 
existing study before California taxpayers sink another 3 million dollars into these 
efforts! Thank you for doing what's right for California taxpayers by tabling this grant 
today and urging the Harbor Commission to reveal the results of the first study to the 
public. 


